
“I love to make a difference by
providing the compassionate,
high-quality care that seniors
need.”

About Natalia Ferrer Bravo, MD

Since Dr. Natalia Ferrer Bravo was a
little girl, she’s wanted to help her
community and improve healthcare.
This desire led her to become a
board-certified internal medicine
physician who focuses on addressing
health concerns, emphasizing
preventive care, and building strong
relationships. “I love to make a
difference by providing the
compassionate, high-quality care that
seniors need,” Dr. Ferrer Bravo says.
“There’s nothing more rewarding than
seeing their quality of life improve.”

To stay up to date with medical
research, Dr. Ferrer Bravo frequently
reads journal articles. She also enjoys
running, walking, spending quality
time with her husband and son, and
the idea of visiting Australia one day.

Natalia Ferrer Bravo,
MD

LANGUAGES
SPOKEN
English

SPECIALTIES
Primary Care

EDUCATION
Xavier University School of Medicine
Dr. Ramón Ruiz Arnau University
Hospital
University of Puerto Rico - Rio Piedras

ASSOCIATIONS
Alpha Omega Alpha Honor Medical
Society
American College of Physicians
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